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City of Visalia Fire Department 

 
          
 
 Released: June 12, 2013 
 
 Contact: Battalion Chief Darrin Hughes 
 (559) 713-4645 
 

Two people drown in pool Tuesday evening at Southwest Visalia Home 
 
On Tuesday evening June 11, 2013 at 8:32 p.m., the Visalia Fire Department responded to a 
reported drowning at 2341 S. Jacques Street.  Prior to our arrival we were informed that there were 
two possible victims.  Two engines and one Battalion Chief responded to the incident for a total of 7 
fire personnel.  Two ambulances and the Visalia Police Department also responded to the scene.  Fire 
personnel assisted ambulance personnel with both patients while transporting them to the hospital.  
Both patients arrived at Kaweah Delta Medical Center where they later passed away.  The two 
drowning victims were a female in her fifties and a small boy who was three years old. 
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